
The Anti-Narcotic Cell of our college undertook various awareness initiatives during the 
academic year 2024–25 in connection with the International Day Against Drug Abuse and 
Illicit Trafficking. 

 

On 26/06/2024, an anti-drug pledge was taken in the college to affirm our commitment to a 
drug-free environment. 

 

Further, on 04/02/2025, in collaboration with the Alcoholics Anonymous group, Kozhikode, 
an awareness programme was organized in the college focusing on drug awareness and 
rehabilitation. 

 

To prevent the use of narcotic substances within the college and hostel premises, students 
have been instructed to report any drug use they come across to the college authorities. So 
far, no such incidents have been reported to us. 

 

From the upcoming academic year onwards, the Cell is planning to implement a 
confidential reporting system through which students can anonymously report drug-
related issues. 

 

To ensure students' trust in the confidentiality of their identity, we are considering the 
creation of a dedicated email ID and complaint box in the name of the Anti-Narcotic Cell. 
This step aims to provide a safe and secure channel for reporting such matters without fear 
of exposure. 


